
PHONE LOG 

RO0000251 

411 West MacArthur, Oakland 

Date:  September 1, 2015  

Dilan Roe forwarded a phone call from Maurice Brenyah-Addow (510-238-6342) with the City of 
Oakland Planning Department.  He is reviewing plans to build a 20-unit residential structure at 411 West 
MacArthur in Oakland.  He saw on GeoTracker that a fuel leak case for the site was recently closed and 
wanted to find out if there were any problems with approving project. 

I left a voicemail message on September 1, 2015 indicating that the case RO0000251 was closed on 
August 19, 2015 with site management requirements that limited land use to commercial and required 
ACEH review if the site was to be redeveloped.  Construction of a residential project would not be in 
accord with the site management requirements.  I indicated he should call me with any questions.  

 
 
Jerry Wickham  


